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Rolston Road will be closed for Water Main Repairs within the City of Linden  
 
Fenton Township, Michigan. --- 
 

The City of Linden will close Rolston Road to through traffic near the intersection of Bridge 

Street/Linden Road for water main repairs.  Bridge Street/Linden Road is to remain open.  The 

closures will begin at 6AM Monday, January 20, 2020 and weather permitting will re-open 

Tuesday, January 21, 2020.  Motorists are advised to seek an alternate route and allow extra time 

to reach their destination. 

Please contact the City of Linden DPW at (810) 735-7980 if you have questions.   
 

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slowdown in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 


